
 

 

Welcome… Elfie! We found him dangling rather 

dangerously from our hanging display. We think 

he may be colluding with the learning fairy and 

watching us. Do you think he might be reporting 

directly back to Father Christmas? 

 
He is already very impressed at how well we 

take care of our Quiet Critters when we sit 

peacefully on the carpet… 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders to Families 
 

 

Please come and speak to me on Monday if 

you don’t have a costume for the Nativity 

performance. 
 

Many thanks, 
Mrs MacCormack 
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 2nd December 2016 

 

 

 

This week we have been amazing story-

tellers. We have reflected on our favourite 

tales, shared them with each other and 

bought them to life through puppets! 
 

Our Learning Journey 
 

We bagan this week creating a ‘Story 

Mountain’. This helps us clearly identify a 

beginning, middle and end to the story. Our 

stories were adaptations of ‘Anancy and Mr 

Dry-Bone. When we finished our mountain 

we embellished our ideas and turned them 

into an amazingly descriptive piece of 

writing. 

 
We told our adapted tales to each other 

using puppets, then we learnt about 

adjectives by playing games like ‘Who am I?’  

 
Reflecting on our learning this term, we have 

explored houses past and present. Our 

classroom calendar will show us more about 

this throughout December, it’s a Victorian 

Christmas! 

 
 
 

 

Star learner this week is… 
 

James! 

You’ve been a superstar listener this week, 

you know exactly what you’re doing and put 

in lots of effort every time. 

Well done James! 


